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As a Civil & Environmental Engineer and Owner of Once A Tree in Camden, I am 
strongly in opposition of LD 2003. Specifically with respect to forcing all residential 
zones to allow 4 unit apartment buildings to go up all 'willy nilly' throughout every 
village with no additional setback, screening, or stormwater management 
requirements as that of single family houses. If this passes, Maine towns will look just
like most every town in Mass in no time. And let's be honest, nobody really wants to 
travel to Haverhill Mass. Camden, Maine has implemented a number of successful 
affordable housing projects throughout our town and we were just awarded one of the 
most beautiful towns in the nation, once again. We can build smart, sustainable 
affordable housing that does not compromise our neighborhoods and tourism 
economy.


